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                    Friday 3rd March 2023 
 
       Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Parent/ Carer Consultation Evenings – Wednesday 22nd March and Thursday 23rd March 2023. 
 

We are holding our parent/carer consultation evenings on Wed 22nd Mar and Thursday 23rd Mar. 
On Wednesday 22nd March we will offer appointments between 16:00 and 18:50 and on Thursday 
23rd March appointments will be available from 15:40 until 17:50. 
 
Eucalyptus Class: please note Mrs Gladman will not be available on Wednesday 22nd March. 
Therefore, for Eucalyptus class we will be offering consultations on Monday 20th March and Tuesday 
21st March from 15:40 until 16:50 and on Thursday 23rd March from 15:40 until 17:50. 
 
All appointments will be face to face appointments, held in the school halls i.e. Wise Oak Hall for 
all KS2 classes, Tree House Hall for all Nursery, Reception and KS1 classes. 

 
You are now able to book your appointment on Arbor and will be able to do so until Sunday 19th March 
2023. 

 
Please see attached a ‘How to guide’ to help you book your timeslot(s). If you haven’t yet signed 
up to Arbor then please do so to book your Parent Consultation timeslot(s). 

 
All appointments will be 10-minute slots. Please arrive promptly for your timeslot. Any 
appointments that are missed will not be reorganized for the same evening. 

 
If you have any queries or require any assistance, please contact the School Office on 01322 332 
379 or pwpoffice@watschools.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

School Office Team 

Peareswood Primary School 

Peareswood Primary School, Peareswood Road, Erith, Kent, DA8 3PR 
 01322 332379  pwpoffice@watschools.org.uk 

 www.peareswoodprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Proud to be part of Woodland Academy Trust 
 www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk 

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion 
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